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    Da          te: 2018/11/06 
 
    Enc          l: No 

 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

      ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Tchnical decision of MSIV 

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to the letter No. 340-01-20/1392 dated 18.10.2018 with TCP subject of 

reviewing and approving the technical decision of MSIV valve modernizations, hereby we 

kindly inform you that during the repair in 2017, some defects were determined on MSIV 

valves which the manufacturer has also been informed about it. These defects occurred 

during the outage of the plant which the factory representative related it to the MSIV lateral 

valves. Although all the suggestions of the factory representative during PPM 2017 were 

performed, the mentioned defects were repeated.  

In 2017, the plant invited the representative of the manufacturer to give additional 

recommendation. Based on the recommendation given by the representative of the 

manufacturer, the modernization was done. In order to perform modernization the Principal 

purchased all the springs and main parts, according to the requirement of manufacturer 

from Russian market.  

In order to review and approve the technical decision of MSIV modernization, the 

price proposed by the Contractor is not acceptable for the Principal. Thus we kindly ask 

you to review the TCP and send the results again. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  
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